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Cahill Sponsors The Door’s Week of Joining in
Justice

Date: 04/25/22

Cahill is proud to sponsor The Door’s Legal Services Center’s “A Week of Joining in Justice” starting Monday, April
25, 2022. The weeklong event celebrates The Door’s 50th anniversary, highlighting the work of the Legal Services
Center including their courageous clients and passionate pro bono partners. Since 1972, The Door has been
dedicated to providing services that ensure young people have the resources they need to overcome barriers that
can impact their stability, safety, and long-term success. The Legal Services Center works to provide New York City’s
vulnerable youth access to free legal representation and support in all civil legal matters including Family Law,
Income Maintenance and Health, Housing, and Immigration.

To learn more and see how you can be involved in Joining in Justice, please click here.
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